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Please enact this proposed legislation. Besides the unbelievable inhumane practices 

of CAFOs, these operations are terrible for human health and the environment. From 

water pollution to contributing to climate change to putting family and ethical small 

farming operations out of business to environmental justice concerns - CAFOs only 

serve one purpose - to line the pockets of the companies that own them at the 

expense of the public and humane treatment of animals. I know you’ll hear from their 

lobbyists about how wonderful they are. Don’t listen to those paid shills. Let the facts 

guide you - and us Oregonians who are tired of watching such large industries ruin 

our environment. Thank you.  


